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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Year 1 homework 
 
As of this Friday 28th February, your child will be bringing home a piece of homework. 
Homework will then be given out every Friday which will be due back the following 
Friday. 
 
The homework set will be alternate maths and SPAG (Spelling, punctuation and 
grammar) or phonics. This will help consolidate previous learnt skills. 
 
For every piece of homework that is handed in on time, children will be awarded 5 
achievement points. If your child requires any extra support with homework, you can 
book on to homework club termly. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this, please do not hesitate to speak with your 
child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely  

                                                                                          
Mrs M Guy                                                  Miss Shepperd  
Year 1 Class Teachers 


